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November 28, 2012   

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

 

Subject: Declaration for FCC ID: UZ7LEX700 
 

 

To the Commission: 

 

We, the undersigned, attest that this device will no longer support LTE Operation in Band 14, pursuant 

to the notice received from Mark Neumann of the FCC, dated 28 NOV 2012.   

The firmware on the device restricts the operation in this frequency band and does not utilize the 

channels in this band until such time as the grant is reinstated.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
Mark S. Luksich 

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering 

631-738-5134 

mark.luksich@motorolasolutions.com 
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